
C i t y  o f  F o r t  L a u d e r d a l e

Cordova Road Public Meeting

If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call (954) 828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 

Thursday, November 16, 2017 
6:30 p.m. – 8 p.m.

Fort Lauderdale City Hall  |  Commission Chambers, First Floor 
 100 N. Andrews Avenue  |  Fort Lauderdale

You’re invited to join the Transportation and Mobility Department for a public meeting on November 
16, 2017 to provide input on the design of future safety, mobility, and traffic calming improvements 
for Cordova Road between S.E. 17th Street and S.E. 15th Street. 

This public meeting will include a brief presentation and an interactive charrette where neighbors 
may provide their input on proposed improvements, which include new bike lanes, sidewalks, a new 
pedestrian crossing, and pedestrian lighting.

Please join us as we work together to create safer streets for everyone! 

For more information, please call (954) 828-4826 or email transportation@fortlauderdale.gov.

This project is funded in partnership with the Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization (Broward MPO).
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